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Flop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

14th Oetober, 1930.
Dear Sir,

I am in receint of your memorandum of the 29th
ultimo intimating that the Screw Shaft Survey of the
steamer "HULLMAN" will be carried out at the close
of the present season, and in reply I have to say that,
in the circumstances, the Commitﬁee, who had the case
before them at their meeting todaym are agrecable te
this arrangement,

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordingly,

I am, Dear S5ir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

Geo., Allan, H8Qe,
FOUTREAL,
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